
                
  
  
 
 
May 19, 2008 
 
 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia,  Wa   98504-7250 

 
RE:  Fuel Surcharge Tariff Filing 
        Couse’s Sanitation & Recycle, Inc 
        G-169 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 Please find attached the Check Sheet, Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 26 and 
Less Than Statutory Notice Order.  The changes requested are for the fuel surcharge for the 
month of June, 2008.  The changes are being requested due to the increase in fuel costs.  The 
increase for the month of June is 4.18%.   
 
 At this time I cannot determine the exact dollar amount this will generate.   
 
 A copy of this letter will be e-mailed to the Ferry County Commissioners on May 19, 
2008.  A statement approved by the Commission is printed on each customer statement notifying 
them of the change and the amount and the reason. 
 
 If you need any further information please advise. 
 
 Thank You. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/S/  Shirley A. Couse  
 
SHIRLEY A. COUSE,  
Sec/Treas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

COUSE’S SANITATION & RECYCLE, INC 
CLIFFORD W. COUSE, President 
SHIRLEY A. COUSE, Sec/Treas 

22 Smith Drive 
Republic, Wa.  99166-8794 

Phone & Fax: 509-775-3557 (Collect Calls Accepted) 

 


